MLGA MESSAGES 2024

January 8. 2024

Happy New Year Ladies,

Hope everyone is well, or working on getting there. The weather doesn't make one think
of playing golf around here. Your 2024 Board met last week and we are getting ready for
the 2024 MLGA Golf Season. We have fun game/tournaments planned, including 3
"shotgun start™ tournaments with lunch following. Now all we need is YOU! | need to
know ASAP of your "intent to return" to play again this year. Here are few facts of
interest:

1. Membership Fee remains at $45.00

2. Opening Meeting: March 4, 2024

3. Opening Day: April 1, 2024 (No Joke!)

4. RSVP to return to league: Friday, January 26, 2024
5. Money and form due by: March 4, 2024 (Attached)

Your 2024 Officers/Board Members:

President: Elaine Knobler

Vice-President: Lynn Ebest

Treasurer: Kim Hrin

Handicaps/Stats: Tina Fakonas

Social Co-Chairs: Linda Butler and Maria Dorn
SignUpGenius: Carol Laupp

Secretary: Debbie Fagin

Please reply to this e-mail with your "YES" or "NO" to playing this season. | need

your replies by January 26th. We have over 20 ladies "waiting" to join this league and
want to reach out to add them as soon as possible, if you are NOT planning to play in the
league this summer.

Remember: it takes 8 rounds of golf to be asked to return and 12 rounds (with individual
scores) to qualify for EOY Prizes. Can you commit to that and want to play?

RSVP = YES

Money is NOT DUE until the Opening Meeting on March 4th. All | need right now is
a Yes or No.



On a sad note, | want to let all of you know that our new Vice-President, Lynn Ebest, lost
her husband right after the first of the year. We are all shocked and saddened to hear
this. Keep Lynn in your thoughts and prayers as she navigates this most difficult time.

That's it from me for now. | will be reaching out to all you "YES" ladies about the
Opening Meeting sometime in February. Until then, stay warm and REPLY TO THIS E-
MAIL!

Debbie Fagin
MLGA - Secretary

February 11, 2024

Happy Super Bowl Sunday to you ALL!
Welcome back to MLGA. | just wanted to send out a quick note to everyone. (I am
getting in a bit of practice before the season gets underway. Ha Ha!)

I am happy to say that 91 of the 95 members we had last season are returning. On
February 5th, I sent out an "E-Vite" for the Opening Meeting of MLGA on March 4th. |
have heard back from 72 of you already, thanks for the quick responses! 61 ladies are
attending so far, so it will be a great turn out. As a reminder:

1. Opening Meeting in March 4th, at the Ballwin Golf Club Event Center, starting at
10:30 AM

2. Membership money of $45 is due by that day, checks payable to MLGA

3. Birdie and/or Chip-In entries are also due that day ($5 each)

4. SignUpGenius "invitation" to select April Tee Times will be out on March 15

5. First Day of League Play is APRIL 1, 2024 (weather permitting)

That's it! If you haven't RSVP'd for the meeting, please do. Until next time, enjoy the
game and | will hope to see you at the meeting!

Debbie Fagin
MLGA Secretary



February 27, 2024

Ladies,

We are less than a week away from the Monday Ladies Golf League Opening Meeting on
March 4th. We are currently at 67 ladies who plan to attend. What a great turn out we
will have. Thanks to everyone who replied to the "E-Vite" or that | spoke with.

Just a few things to remind you all of:

1. Membership Dues of $45 are due on March 4, 2024

2. Entering into either one or both of the separate pools for "Birdies" and "Chip-Ins"
must be done by March 4th

3. First Day of League Play is April 1, 2024

4. Tee Time Sign up on SignUpGenius will be opened for April Mondays on March
15th

If you are NOT ATTENDING THE OPENING MEETING PLEASE MAKE SURE
THAT YOUR DUES ARE SENT TO KIM THIS WEEK!

Kim's information is: Kim Hrin, 1244 Sadie Lane, Fenton, MO 63026

Checks should be made payable to: MLGA

We have 20 ladies on our "Wait List" who want to play in our League. | love you

all but I cannot guarantee that your membership will remain active for 2024, if YOU do

not show your commitment to the league by getting your membership money to us by the
deadline. (Don't think you can get the money in on time? Talk to one of your friends to

"cover it" for you and bring it to the meeting, drop it in our bin at the golf course, drop it

by Kim's whatever you have to do, this is important ladies.)

That's it for now. | will have messages next week with all the "goodies" we talked about
at the meeting. Until then, | look forward to seeing those 67 happy faces at the meeting.

Debbie Fagin
MLGA - Secretary



